Late July Announcements

Sunday, July 25 at 9:30 a.m. Farewell to Sue Kelly

Sue is moving to Lititz, PA at the end of July.

Special coffee hour after the service given by
Altar Guild Chair Bobbi Lombardo and Peter Volmes

Tuesday, July 27 at 1:00 p.m. Martha's Kitchen

Making 4 pans of Quiche & 36 Sandwiches.

Donations Needed We only need shallow, rectangular plastic food containers (new or used).



Saturday, July 31 at 10:00 a.m. Memorial Service for Marjorie Maynard

In Person and on Zoom. Zoom codes will be sent out July 27.

St. Alban's Memorial Garden Update

On Tuesday, July 6, the team from Hunter Springs — Dan, Chase, and Ryan — arrived at St. Alban's and spent the entire day freshening the Memorial Garden and the surrounding area facing Scott Avenue. We began the day with prayer for the project and for the safety of the team.

The immediate change in the area is remarkable. Do come by to take a look. Mother Julie and Scott Schaal (Hunter Springs President) will meet in August with Carolyn Bashaw, Margo Kowalczyk, and Bobbi Lombardo to discuss the renovation. Please note that the Hunter Springs team will maintain the Memorial Garden with monthly visits. Feel free to offer any suggestions either to Warden Margo Kowalczyk or Mother Julie when she returns from vacation.

Mother Julie and the Wardens and Vestry wish to thank Carolyn Bashaw for spearheading and funding the redesign of the garden and its upkeep.